Emanuel’s Lutheran Day School

310 N. Travis St., Seguin, TX. 78155
(830) 372-0332 dayschool@emanuels-seguin.org
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Dear Prospective Parents:

Emanuel’s Lutheran Church and Day School is blessed that you are considering
Emanuel’s Day School as a safe, nurturing child development center embedded in
a faith-based tradition for your child. Our long history of education in Seguin has
provided a strong foundation for generations of children since its beginnings as a
kindergarten and first grade in 1949 and now as an Infant, Pre-Kindergarten, and
Toddler program.

Our Pre-K3, Pre-K4 and Transitional Kindergarten curricula were selected to
prepare children for kindergarten with a focus including reading, writing, and
mathematics skills, in addition to motor skills and social/emotional development.
Our Toddler program follows a curriculum with instruction in sensory and motor
skills, vocabulary, shapes, colors, numbers, and letter recognition. Emanuel’s
Lutheran Church Pastor and Music Director conduct Chapel weekly in addition to
our classroom learning.

Registration Instructions for our 2023-2024 school year:

e Complete the pink registration for 2023-2024 school year.

e Return the completed pink form and the $150 fee together to the Day School
office staff by July 24 to secure a position in a classroom for the school year.
Students are placed in the appropriate classroom according to their age on
September 1, 2028.

e Complete and submit the full registration packet including immunization
records, State of Texas registration form (purple) and all other materials
included in the blue registration folder. Don’t forget the Physician’s Statement
and signature on the back of the purple form. The entire packet must be completed
by July 24 for the 2023-2024 school year.

e If you have not yet received a 2023-2024 Parent Handbook electronically,
one will be emailed to you upon request.

Emanuel’s Day School looks forward to your child becoming a member of our
education and childcare community outreach family. Welcome!

May the peace of the Lord be with you and your family,

Katie Brawner, Director
Emanuel’s Lutheran Day School



